
 
 
 
 

Event report and recordings 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
From October 19 to October 23, Cordaid and CSPPS organized a series of side-events in the lead-up 
to the 20th anniversary of UN resolution 1325 on Women, Peace and Security and in light of the 
United Nations Security Council Open Debate on October 29. 
Hereby, we are proud to present our event report to you! The report presents outcomes of each 
side-event, as well as general outcomes and recommendations of the series altogether. 
 

Read the event report  

 
The series provided a space for dialogue and for sharing. It fulfilled its aim to encourage activists, 
policy makers and donors to continue or renew their commitment to the WPS agenda, and to 
accelerate action towards full implementation of the WPS agenda. 
  

https://cspps.org/files/2020-11/WPS%20Event%20Series%20-%20Series%20Report.pdf


The series was made up of the following five side-events: 
 
 

 
 
In the events, the varied panels shared their experiences and recommendations and a prominent 
take-away is that in the 20 years since the landmark resolution has been passed by the UNSCR, we 
have been witnessing progress on the implementation of women’s involvement in peace and security 
issues, with increased attention for women’s specific roles and needs in diverse conflict-affected 
settings. 

However, the panel discussions also highlighted that one major issue around the WPS agenda is that 
it is often implemented in isolated programmes, and that the lack of the mainstreaming of the 
agenda means that it is still lagging behind. In moving forward, there needs to be international 
commitment to ensure we all embark upon a more inclusive and participatory process. 

In case you want to rewatch any of the webinars, the recordings are now available on our website. 
 
 
 

Access recordings  

 
 

  

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL-XhqExllKNKBRe5uHjZX5QdB-mWpAnfp
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL-XhqExllKNKBRe5uHjZX5QdB-mWpAnfp


 

Word of thanks 

Cordaid and CSPPS would like to express our thanks to all the speakers, organizations, moderators, 
translators, and all others who helped to arrange, facilitate, and run the webinars over the course of 

the week – especially addressing the challenges of going digital. 

We would like to thank UNOY Peace Builders, Afghans for Progressive Thinking (APT), Together We 
Build It (TWBI), Kurdistan Relief Association (KRA), Nederlandse Jeugd Raad (NJR), Youth Without 
Borders Organisation for Development (YWBOD), Women’s International Peace Centre (WIPC), 
School of Women and Gender Studies – Makerere University, IIDA Women’s Organization for 
Development, the African Union (AU), Cercle, Association des Femmes Rapatriées du Burundi 

(AFRABU), Voz di Paz, Support Trust for African Development (STAD), Association Rayons de Soleil, 
WO=MEN - Dutch Gender Platform, Georgetown Institute for Women, Peace and Security, and the 

Women and Children Legal Research Foundation (WCLRF) for contributing their invaluable expertise 
and sharing their unique perspectives to feed into the discussions. 

Finally, we would like to thank all those who participated and asked incisive and insightful questions 
over the course of the series. 

 
 

Feel free to share the event report with colleagues who might be interested. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


